THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
May 16, 2013
SUBJECT:
approve BG4 for the radcliff elementary renovation project phase 1
ISSUE

The Board needs to approve a BG-4 for the Radcliff Elementary Phase 1 Renovation Project.  The original total construction cost of phase 1 with Direct Purchase Orders was $4,916,600.  After change orders, the total cost was $5,260,768.  
FACTS


The work and punch list have been completed on the Renovation Phase 1 project at Radcliff Elementary.  The BG4 certifies the completion of the project and to officially close it out with the Department of Education.

 RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE the bg4 for the radcliff elementary Renovation phase 1 project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE the bg4 for the Radcliff Elementary Renovation phase 1 project.
